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To whom it may concern 
 
 
Re: Warrington Borough Council Local Plan Representation 
 
Thank you for inviting representation on the Warrington Borough Council Local Plan from Warrington 
Clinical Commissioning Group (CCG). As the local commissioner of NHS services in Warrington the 
CCG has taken a keen interest in the Local Plan, how this has evolved and the proposed development 
areas within the plan.  
 
Through our existing collaboration on town wide estates through them Transformation Estates Enabler 
Group (TEEG), we have worked closely with the Council in the preparation of the Local Plan, 
particularly when considering the impact on primary care services for the future. As such the CCG is 
confident that the provision of new and expanded primary care facilities can be made in a timely 
manner to support the level and location of proposed development.  
 
The CCG will continue to work with the Council over the Plan Period to ensure existing and future 
residents of Warrington have ease of access to primary care services. In addition, we will also continue 
collaboration on the impact and access to other health infrastructure such as community and 
secondary care services.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Nick Armstrong 
Chief of Information, Technology & Estates 
NHS Warrington Clinical Commissioning Group 
 
 

 
   
 
Sent via Email 
localplan@warrington.gov.uk  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

15th November 2021 
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